
                                                                                                                                                                                                                  

 

 

Charity Number: 1102098                                                        

School Disco 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School are delighted to have organised a disco to be held on Thursday 3rd July.  

We have been asked to amend the times slightly so please take careful note of this. 

EYFS and KS1 (reception, year 1 and year 2)  4.30-6.00 

KS2 (years 3,4,5 and 6)    6.15-7.45  

If your child is in EYFS or KS1 and attends All Stars After School Club then please send them with a change of 

clothes and the afterschool club staff will bring them across for the disco. Please note only children who have a 

disco ticket booked will beable to attend.  

Payment will need to be made via the MyChildAtSchool app.  If you wish for your child to attend the disco then 

please pay by 9am on Tuesday 1st July to allow time for catering to be arrranged – it is essential you stick to 

this deadline to guarantee your child a place.  If you are not in a financial position for your child to attend the 

disco but they wish to do so, then please speak in confidence to the school office. 

Your child will not bring a ticket home, but their name will be on a list at the entrance. The price of entry to the 

disco is £3 which will include a sweet cone given on leaving. Everything else will be at an extra cost and 

payment will be in the form of cash, therefore please send your child to the disco with a named purse/wallet 

and the money you feel they will need. Please use the following price list as a guide: 

Hot Dog/Pizza Slice/Chips – 50p per item 

Squash – 20p per cup 

Fizzy Drinks (KS2 only) – 50p per cup 

Water – Free 

Tatoos – 50p 

Nail painting – 50p 

If your child has any allergies or dietry requirements please advise us by emailing 

friendsatlscpschool@gmail.com. Please note that we will always cater for allergies and dietary 

requirements but can only do so if we receive an email notifying us, even if you have told us before we must 

receive an email for each event. Please also notify us on the above email address if your child is not allowed to 

have tattoos or nail painting.  

Please can we remind you that parents are unable to attend the discos with their children, however members 

of school staff and parent helpers will be present.  If you would like to volunteer to help at the disco then 

please contact us on the above email address. 

Mobile phones are not permitted at the disco, so please do not allow your child to bring one with them. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School 


